
November 9, 2022

Subject: MAGIP Task Force Recommendation for Membership Structure and Fees

Dear MAGIP Board of Directors,

The MAGIP Task Force for Membership Structure and Fees met virtually, September 9, 2022,

October 28, 2022, and November 4, 2022, to discuss the proposed membership model(s). These

models do not affect anything with the conference; its rates, and bonuses if you are a member.

The Task Force reached consensus on the following proposed fee structure and membership

model:

Individual Membership: $50 Annually

Student Membership: $25 Annually

Restructure Associate Membership as follows:

- Rename Associate Membership to “Organizational Membership,”

- Organizational Membership includes 5 members at the cost of $250 Annually. Additional

Members can be added at $40 per person annually.

The Task Force requests the MAGIP Board take action to adopt the proposed model. We also

recommend that the new model and rates go into effect no earlier than January 1, 2023, or

upon renewal of memberships.

Thank for the opportunity to review the membership model/new fee structure.

Sincerely,

Task Force for Addressing MAGIP’s Membership Structure/Fees

Dani Arps, Teton County

Jeff Sprock, City of Billings

Lee Macholz, City of Missoula

Nate Wold, State of Montana

Erin Fashoway, State of Montana

Jason Danielson, Lewis & Clark County

Curtis Devault, Pickett & Associates

Helen Paris, Pickett & Associates

Jeff Hedstrom, State of Montana

Mike Powell, Yellowstone County

Nancy Stempel, McCone County

Rob Ahl, U.S. Forest Service


